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To whom it may concern:

Our firm has had the pleasure of working with ANF Group, Inc. for the past ten years in every
possible business relationship one can engage in between an Architect and General Contractor. They
have bid and constructed many projects for us including the South Broward Hospital District and the
regional offices for Crown Lift Truck in which we were the architect. They were the contractor for
the renovation and addition to our office building and have been our partner in a large design/build
project. In all these business relationships the ANF Team has performed beyond expectation.

We continue to recommend them to our clients and hope to continue our long relationship with them.

Very truly yours,
Saltz Michelson Architects

ark L. Saltz, ATA
President
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